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Week 6 — Dress Up Theme - BOOK Week
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It was an epic morning! KSS Playgroup/KindylinQ joined the big school to celebrate Book Week!
There was a Mario brother, Dark Vader, a pirate, Macca the Alpaca, Elsa, a green sheep,
Spiderman, Batman and an explorer as our dressed up attendees. Afterwards our group
enjoyed actvities up in the Sports Hall due to more wet weather. The children could draw on
paper under the table, create book worms, make bookmarks, try to balance a book on their
head, create towers with blocks and enjoy the container of toy cars on a track. Our session
concluded with a rhyme, “Wee Willy Winky,” and the story, “There’s No Such Book,” written
by Jessica Dettmann and Jake Minton, whilst we enjoyed our morning tea. When the Sports
Hall was empty of activities, the children thought it would be a great idea to get some energy
out and hold their own running races. A big thank you to Bryon’s Dad who was the race starter
and supervised these races.




Week 7 - Dress Up Theme - Superheroes

Due to staff illness, Playgroup/KindylinQ was unable to go ahead on this Friday. It is
anticipated that our superheroes theme will be completed in Week 9 — 12" September. We
look forward to seeing you all dressed up to help celebrate our super powers.
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Join us for a range of indoor, outdoor, sensory and imaginative play experiences designed to support your child’s
early development and successful transition to the school environment. Playgroup is free for families to attend.

Who: Children aged 0 —5 years and their parents/grandparents/carers
When: Every Friday 9am—12 pm
Where: Meet at the Kurwongbah State School Sports Hall - Bus Shelter (closest to Frenchs Road carpark)
What to bring: Hat, Water Bottle, Morning tea.

Remember to wear Sunscreen, too! We can’t wait to meet you!
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For more information, or to make a booking please contact us on

A
JRWON Ph: 3481 4333 or Email: playgroup@kurwongbahss.eq.edu.au

For easy access to our playgroup, please park in the carpark off Frenchs Road.




